
ACT!™ Integration 
for Laserfiche®

Cities Digital’s ACT!™ Integration offers the 
ability to link contact information from ACT!™ and 
ACT!™ for Advisors with corresponding Laserfiche® 
documentation. This integration also allows for drag 
and drop capability for documents within the ACT!™ 
Interface.  Users have the ability to scan or import 
documents, briefcases, or stored folder structures. 

•	 Users can view documents stored in Laserfiche® 
from the contact window in ACT!™ 

•	 Integration supports drag/drop of documents, 
scan, import and importation of briefcases, or 
stored folder structures. 

•	 Allows for synchronization of documents with 
Laserfiche® from ACT!™ interface.

 
Integration offers the ability to link contact infor-
mation from ACT!™ Software with corresponding 
Laserfiche® documentation. This integration makes it 
easy to view and organize corresponding documents 
with drag and drop capability right within the ACT!™ 
interface. 

 
Briefcases or created folder structures can also be  
imported into Laserfiche® through the ACT! 
interface, as well as the ability to scan in or im-
port documents. The ACT!™ integration works 
with ACT!™ or ACT!™ for Advisors version 8.0.2 or 
higher.
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